L Y .,
What is a 'safari’ supper you
may ask?

Basically it is an excuse to meet
up and spend an evening together
by having dinner but changing
dining partners and the venues at each course.

This is achieved by us all meeting together at a venue,
Dawn and Ray have volunteered the Vicarage to start
where we will have fpstarters and a pre-drink.

We then draw a venue out of a hat and off each couple
g0 to meet their host for a main course. At a preset time
having given everyone a chance to eat their meal and
have a good chat we each draw lots to find out where
we will be having our sweet course. If all goes
according to plan we will be sitting down with a
completely different set of dinner guests.

Finally, we will all meet up again at say the Village
Hall for coffee and discuss the evening.

The ones I have been on in the past have been a great
success and great fun. I am sure that ours can be even
better as we do not have to drive.

Of course, to enable it to be possible we need the
co-operation of hosts for main courses and sweet
courses. As usual there will be a straight forward menu
which can be put in the oven prior to leaving for the pre
drinks so making sure the cook does not miss out on
any of the fun.

It may sound complicated but it works really well.

We will do all we can to accommodate
any villager who wishes to take part. If
we have a problem of over subscription
then we will take it on a first come first
served basis,

In the event of a total of 50 villagers not
having booked a place by August 31d then
the organising committee will decide
whether to open it up to close friends of
villagers.

What do you have to do?

Let Jenny Lord
775108 or Mike
Kemp 772323
know by August
3rd at the latest
whether you wish
to take part.

At the same time
let Jenny know
whether you are
prepared to host
either a main
course or a sweet
course and the
maximum number you can accommodate.

Cost?

The cost will not exceed £8 per head but
when the actual cost of the food is known
we hope to be able to reduce the price and
still make a modest excess for the fund.

Wine?

Bring your own.
There will be NO
corkage charge.
Pre-drinks are
inchuded in the
price.

More information?

Ask Mike Kemp
on 772323

or

Jenny Lord on
775108




